
 
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 8:53 AM 
To: Adam Clapton <adam.clapton@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Witney Music Festival 2024 
 
Hi Adam 
 
Just wanted to say thank you to the Town Council for their continued support, it has made all the 
difference, and our partnership has secured the future of the festival so thank you. 
 
……. 
 
Cheers 
 
Eric 

 


